
Meet the teachers!

Elm and Birch



Year Two- Staff



In Year 2, we encourage children to become independent within their learning
and take more responsibility for their belongings and learning preparing them

for Key Stage 2.

We have a big push on reading in Year 2 and your support at home is greatly
appreciated as well as daily guided reading in class, daily reading, precision

teaching of high frequency words.

Interventions will be put in place for children who may be struggling to give
them as much support to boost confidence and progress.

Expectations





•Alongside the half termly BLT, children will be set weekly Maths and English
homework. This will be set via Spelling Shed, Maths Shed and Spag.com. Login

details can be found in the front of your child’s reading record. 

•Children are expected to complete homework. BLT can be returned either
weekly or at the end of a half term. Weekly homework will be set by a Friday

and returned following Friday. 

•Spellings will go home on a Friday and be collected by the following Friday.
Children will be tested on these spellings on a Friday afternoon and they

should practise these on Spelling Shed.

Homework



•Children are expected to bring their reading book every day and will be responsible for
placing it in the box.

•We will check daily for who has read the book and change accordingly. When signing the
reading diary please can you state how much of the book has been read so that staff know if

it needs changing.

•The expectation is that children read a minimum of 3 times a week to an adult at home and
get their reading record signed. 

•To become a reading champion your child needs to show an enjoyment in reading, reads on
a regular basis and makes good progress. 

•Reading is the most important element of learning at a young age as it helps them in all
areas of the curriculum.

Reading at home



•PE for Autumn 1 is Monday and Tuesday.

•Please make sure your child has a full PE kit in School to be
kept in lockers and we will send home to be washed at the

end of the half term. This is best as occasionally PE days can
change. 

•Children must have earrings removed on these days to
ensure everyone is safe.

P.E



Curriculum



ICT Code of conduct/GDPR



•If you have any questions please feel free to ask. We will
be around now for 1:1 conversations.

•If any queries throughout the year, we can be contacted
by appointment made through the office, phone call to the

office and I will get back to you as soon as possible or via
the class email:

 birchteacher@boundary.blackpool.sch.uk
elmteacher@boundary.blackpool.sch.uk


